FB

From: Fiona Bibby-Smith secretary@ourmapua.org
Subject: Re: Have Your Say: Māpua Masterplan
Date: 19 November 2024 at 10:52 PM
To: nick ferrier nickferrier12@gmail.com

Hi Nick and Jenny

I haven't heard this but I suspect it has come up as part of the dog bylaws review that is currently underway. Many ideas and suggestions were put forward and submitted on. The people who wanted to speak to their submissions were heard last month and because there was such a lot of interest/to be considered, the TDC deliberations/decisions was deferred to November 25th. We won't know the outcome until after that.

I hope that helps but if you would like me too take this question to the general meeting, please let me know.

Regards Fiona

On 19/11/2024, at 7:43 AM, nick ferrier < nickferrier12@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Fiona

Thanks for the newsletter

We have just heard that there is talk of possibly banning or restricting dog access on Ruby bay beach.

Are you aware of anything in this regard?

Thanks Nick & Jenny Ferrier

On Mon, 18 Nov 2024 at 20:24, MDCA Secretary < secretary@ourmapua.org > wrote:

Kia ora MDCA members,

We are pleased to inform/remind you that the **Māpua Masterplan** public consultation is now open, and we encourage all residents to take part in shaping the future of our community.

Below are key details about the consultation process:

- Public Consultation Period: Open until 16th February 2025.
- Masterplan & Key Maps: Available for viewing at the Māpua
 Hall, the Māpua Library, online on the Tasman District Council
 website https://shape.tasman.govt.nz/mapua-masterplan-2023
 or on the Māpua & Districts Community Association (MDCA)
 website: www.ourmapua.org.
- Submission Form: For further information or to submit feedback, follow the link on the TDC website

https://shape.tasman.govt.nz/mapua-masterplan-2023, visit the Richmond or Motueka Library for a paper submission form or please email mapuamasterplan@tasman.govt.nz to request one be sent to you.

 Open Forum: There will be an open forum at the next MDCA General Meeting. This is an opportunity to learn more, share your views and listen to others ideas to help you with your submission.

Date: Monday, 9th December 2024

• Time: 7:00pm

Location: Māpua Hall

This is your opportunity to have a say in the future development of Māpua, so we encourage you to participate in developing the Māpua Masterplan.

We look forward to seeing you at the open forum!

Ngā mihi nui

Fiona BibbySmith

(MDCA secretary)

Māpua & Districts Community Association Māpua Hall

72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005

secretary@ourmapua.org

www.ourmapua.org

Copyright © 2019 - <u>Māpua</u> & Districts Community Association All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you are a member of the MDCA or have expressed

interest to get updates on Māpua & Districts activities & future events. If you no longer wish to receive our emails, please unsubscribe below.

Our mailing address is:

MDCA Secretary, Māpua Hall, <u>72 Aranui Road, Mapua</u> 7005

Contact us at:

secretary@ourmapua.org www.ourmapua.org

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.